The Gamble
Library

Public Access to the Library During Autumn and Spring Semesters

Due to increasing numbers using study desks in the Gamble Library throughout the Autumn and Spring
Semesters:

- During the Autumn and Spring semesters, including the assessment weeks, Tuesday, Wednesday
and Thursday will be ‘'member only days,’ i.e., only Library members will be permitted to use the
study spaces in the Library and its resources. Visitors will be welcome to use the Library on Monday
and Friday from 08:30-16:30

- However, in exceptional circumstances visitors will be permitted to use the Library on Tuesday,
Wednesday and Thursday during the Autumn and Spring semesters at the discretion of the
Librarian. Administrative staff should refer queries concerning this directly to the Librarian

- Apart from the Autumn and Spring semesters the Gamble Library is open to the public Monday to
Friday, 08:30-16:30

- Once implemented this policy will be monitored and reviewed at the end of the next semester.

union.ac.uk






